
 
 
 
To the Principal and/or PTO: 
 
   
 The Masterpiece Art Board of Directors would like to invite you back for another 
exciting year. While we continue to thrive in 12 of the elementary schools in Flagstaff we 
also look forward to broadening the program to a few more. Being endorsed and 
approved by the Flagstaff Community Foundation and the F.U.S.D. curriculum council, 
gives us scope and reason to look beyond our boundaries and create an ideal situation for 
all those involved.  
 
 The Masterpiece Art Program’s purpose is to empower children to be creative and 
inspire a lifelong love for the arts. With the generosity of our school coordinators and 
parent volunteers we are able to provide this gift. In doing so, it is necessary to provide 
additional in-depth information and training for both. It is the goal of Masterpiece Art to 
have a parent commitment in each classroom and to provide at least 3 art lessons 
throughout the school year. Along with trainings, we have increased the quality and 
quantity of our print and packet supply and are providing supplies such as tempera and 
watercolor paint, paint brushes, oil and chalk pastels and watercolor paper for each of the 
schools. We anticipate that with an increase in participation we will need to increase our 
inventory in the years to come. 
 
Thank you again for supporting the Masterpiece Art Program. If you have any questions, 
don’t hesitate to call me at 526-1388 or your School Coordinator.  
 
Best regards, 
      
 
Gretchen Knudson Gee 
Masterpiece Art Board President 

The Masterpiece Art Program Mission:  To provide opportunities for elementary school children to become familiar with 
the work of local, national and international artists through monthly class presentations and art projects. 

Please make your payment of $100.00 payable to Masterpiece Art by September 30, 2024 
P.O. Box 854  Flagstaff, Arizona 86002 

 


